
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: May 25, 2020  
  
To:  Priests and parish communicators 
   
From:  Maureen Smith, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re: Please check and update online Mass times 

           
 
As parishes may now welcome back the faithful, we understand many of you 
will change the schedule of which Masses and online devotions you will offer. 
We would like to maintain an accurate listing of online Masses and devotions 
for those people who cannot or do not yet wish to return to church buildings. 
  
Please review the current listing of online Masses here and online devotions 
here. 
  
Send any updates to Cameron Chaney (cchaney@archatl.com) in the Office of 
Communications. 
 
Thanks. 

https://archatl.com/covid-19/broadcast-or-livestreamed-mass/
https://archatl.com/covid-19/offered-online-devotionals/
mailto:cchaney@archatl.com

